

HW2 NEWSLETTER

March 2023 | Issue No.4



= PTI & Open Day

On 19th February, Hip Wo No.2 College held its parent-teacher annual interview day, providing opportunity parents and teachers to discuss their children's progress, share insights, and work together to support

students' academic and personal growth. The event was a great success, with high levels of participation and engagement from all involved. It also highlights the importance of communication and collaboration in supporting student success. Everyone's hard work and dedication are greatly appreciated, and we are excited to see the positive impact of these conversations on the students' academic and personal growth.

The Open Day was held on the same day. Prospective students and their families were provided an opportunity to tour the campus and learn more about the school's programs and offerings.

The Open Day began at around 9:30 am, with families arriving from all over the community. They were greeted by student ambassadors, who provided them with route and schedules of the day's events. The visitors were then given a tour of who highlighted the different facilities, workshops, and extracurricular activities available at the school.

PTI DAY

OPEN DAY

There were also interactive activities prepared by different booths for visitors to participate in, such as popcorn making, bookmark creation, and STEM projects. The students' works were also on display, with demonstrations and illustrations of their achievements.

The Open Day showcases the school's strengths and accomplishments and provides a warm and welcoming atmosphere for prospective students and their families. We look forward to welcoming the new members of the HW2 community in the upcoming academic year!





Please follow us on Instagram!



Please visit our website at deliahw2.edu.hk

